
Stars of the Week 

Year 1 - Charlie, for having a kind 
heart and caring hands. Supported 
and thought of others this week.  

STAINDROP MERCURY 

Monday 1st July 2019 

Year 2 - Michael, for his enthusiasm 
towards everything and being a  
real super star. 

Year 3 - The Whole Class, for  
listening and having exceptional  
behaviour throughout Sports  
Day.  

Year 4 - Alexandra, for always  
working so hard and having an  
excellent attitude both in class  
and around school.  

Year 5 - Ben, for showing excellent  
sportsmanship and behaviour this 
week.  

Year 6 - Max, for having a great  
attitude and being very helpful. 

Reception - Joshua, for trying so 
hard in Sports Day and for having 
longer days in school.  

 

Key Dates for Your Diary 2019 
 

Thurs 4th July - Yr4 Assembly, 9.10am 

Friday 5th July - Yr1 Assembly, 9.10am 

Wed 10th July - Nursery Graduation - 10.30am 

Thurs 11th July - FOS KS1 Disco 5-6pm + KS2 Disco 6-7pm 

Sat 13th July - Staindrop Carnival 

Tues 16th July 1.30pm   Yr6 Performance 

Wed 17th July 6.00pm Y6 Performance 

Thurs 18th July - 2.15pm Yr6 Leavers Service, Parents  

Welcome 

Friday 19th July - School breaks up for Summer—Casual 

Clothes Day 

Wednesday 4th September- School re-opens for children. 
 

 

 

Class of The Week  Award  
for Attendance - Yr 2 + Yr 5  

 
Golden Broom Award  - Yr Reception 

 
This week’s attendance is  95.54% 

 

Reader of the Week 
Award 

 

Reception -  Esme 
Year 1 - Mia McCo 

Year 2 - Noah + Ben 
Year 3 - Reuben 
Year 4 - Harry  

Year 5 - George  
Year 6 - Anna B 

Marvellous  
Maths Award 

 

Reception - Billy  
Year 1 - Jack 
Year 2 - Miles 

Year 3 - Nathan 
Year 4 - Whole Class 

Year 5 - Charlie  
Year 6 - Chloe 

 

CLASS 
 

3 

Our School Council are  
organising a week long  
fundraiser for this worthwhile 
charity during next week,  
Monday 8th - Friday 12th July. 
We will be collecting loose 
change in each class, with a 

prize for the most collected.  There will also be 20p ice 
pops on sale at break time. 
Finally, on Wednesday 10th July, we are having a non-
uniform day with a suggested donation of £1 per family - 
please wear yellow if you can, but don’t worry if you 
haven’t got anything yellow, as casual clothes will be  
fine. 

NB: Nursery children please wear your normal  
uniform as it is Graduation Day. 

Please help us raise as much as we can! 


